
KUB Set to Upgrade Utility Service in Northwest 
Knoxville with New Electric Substation on 
Western Avenue
KUB, in partnership with TVA, is set to construct a new electric substation 
on the north side of the roadway at 5983 Western Avenue, just west of the 
Cumberland Estates Shopping Center.
Site preparation work is set to begin later this summer, followed by 
substation construction starting in summer 2022.
The new substation will provide system flexibility. Additionally, it will allow KUB 
to continue important Century II infrastructure upgrades at the three existing 
electric infeed substations and overhead transmission lines that serve this area.
This project will be confined to KUB property with minimal impacts to traffic flow.
See page two of this document for additional information and substation renderings 
from different angles.
 

	 Western AvenueWestern Avenue
	 Electric Substation	 Electric Substation  

Project Timeline

Property purchased 
(13.11 acres)

Bid site development

Spring 2016 Spring 2021

Site grading

Summer 2021

Partial landscaping 
installed

Fall 2021

Substation 
construction begins

Summer 2022

Substation 
construction complete

Winter/Spring 2023

Final landscaping 
installed
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Zoom Webinar
Virtual Public Meeting 
Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 • 5:30 p.m.
To attend: Visit www.kub.org/projectswest to register for the 
Zoom webinar virtual public meeting and submit questions in advance.
Submit comments/questions prior to meeting: �
Email KUB at project@kub.org (reference Western Avenue Substation project)
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Ridgedale area
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Aerial rendering of 
the Western Avenue 

Electric Substation.



KUB Project Contact
	 	 Sam Huxley
	 	 Customer Support
	 	 Office: (865) 558-2324
	 	 Cell: (865) 255-3094
	 	 Weekdays, 7 a.m.–4 p.m.

After Hours/Weekends
Main KUB Phone Number:
• (865) 524-2911
Customer Support Hotline: 
• (865) 558-2331 (Leave recorded message. 
Responded to by end of next business day.)
Email:
• �project@kub.org                            

(reference Western Avenue Substation project)

Project Communication
KUB is committed to keeping its customers 
and the general public informed about utility 
projects that may impact the surrounding 
landscape and commuter routes.
KUB will send out notices to the immediate 
area via postcard mailers prior to the public 
meeting and the start of construction. 
Information will also be posted on the 
Nextdoor social networking app for 
neighborhoods.

Project Website: A 
dedicated web page has 
been set up for this project at                            
www.kub.org/westprojects 
(type the address in your web 
browser or scan the attached 
QR code with your mobile 
device). You can register 
for the April 29 (5:30 p.m.) 

Zoom webinar virtual public meeting on this 
web page. Additionally, timely updates will be 
posted as warranted throughout the course of 
this project on the site.

www.kub.org • (865) 524-2911
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View from the south

View from the east
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